
The Premier 
of Ontario 

Legislative Building 
Queen's Park 
Toronto, Ontario 
M7A 1A1 

Le Premier ministre 
de l'Ontario 

Edifice de l'Assemblee legislative 
Queen's Park 
Toronto (Ontario) 
M7A 1A1 

December 22, 2010 

RECEIVED DEC 2 4 2010 

Ms. Sarah Miller 
Water Policy Researcher 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
301-130 Spadina Avenue 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5V 2L4 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the members of the Annex Agreement Advisory 
Panel regarding the Great Lakes St. Lawrence River Basin Sustainable Water Resources 
Agreement. Your feedback and suggestions are very important to me. 

Our government remains committed to implementing the Annex Agreement. I note that 
you have sent a copy of your letter to my colleague the Honourable John Wilkinson, 
Minister of the Environment. I have asked that he or a member of his staff respond to 
you directly. 

Thank you again for writing to me. Please accept my best wishes. 

Yours truly, 

971(6:(AT 
Dalton McGuinty 
Premier 

c: 	The Honourable John Wilkinson 
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